MIDYEAR 2021 MEETING REPORT - SCR EDUCATION DIRECTOR

- 1. Please see Beth Newton's report concerning GCCs.
- 2. The latest Shining Needle class, a beading class with Cindy Hambrick, had 90 registrations. The cost was kept to \$74.
- 3. Past participation in Shining Needle classes: Kurdy Biggs (needlepoint) 40; Cranberry Star by Kathy Rees (needlepoint) 57, and Beaded Lighthouse by Cindy Hambrick 119.
- 4. This year we are limiting the number of SCR sponsored GCCs to three. This is based on budget and workload considerations. We need to delete the portion of current policy that allows chapters to propose additional sponsored GCCs, other than those announced, during the sponsorship sign up period.

Mary Waldsmith Education Director